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Pharmacy In the Media

We issued a strong statement warning the Minister for Health of the consequences if he does
not engage with us on negotiations around the dispensing fee. The item was covered on the top
of the hour news on Newstalk and the Newstalk network with an interview by PCC Chair Kathy
Maher. Feidhlim Hillery was also interviewed on the same topic on Clare FM. A copy of the press
release is here.

Kathy Maher was also interviewed on Newstalk and Today FM highlighting concerns around the
shortage of Ozempic.

Barra  Nevin  was  interviewed  on  Galway  Bay  FM  and  Midwest  Radio  on  the  call  for  the
introduction of a pharmacy-based Minor Ailment Scheme.
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